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The St. Elizabeth of the Trinity parish grouping acknowledges that we 

carry out our worship and ministry on the traditional unceded territory of 

the Mi’kmaq and Wəlastəkwiyik (Maliseet) Peoples.  This territory is 

covered by the “Treaties of Peace and Friendship” which these nations 

first signed with the British Crown in 1726.  The treaties did not deal with 

surrender of lands and resources but, in fact, recognized Mi’kmaq and 

Wəlastəkwiyik title and established the rules for what was to be an 

ongoing relationship between nations. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Liturgies for August 28th to September 5th, 2021 
Holy Ghost Church 

Saturday, August 28th 

 
4:00 p.m. 

 
Winnie Smith – Jean Williamson 

Saturday, September 4th  4:00 p.m. Brent Nelson – loving family 
Holy Family Church 

Saturday, August 28th 
Saturday, September 4th 

 
7:00 p.m. 
7:00 p.m. 

 
Monica (Firlotte) Lasota - niece, Jean Ryan  
Harry & Gertrude Delahunt (Anniv) – daughter, Mary Helena 

St. Jude’s Church 
 Sunday, August 29th 

 
8:30 a.m. 

 
Elisia Belhot (Anniv) – Jessica Belhot 

Sunday, September 5th 8:30 a.m. Hollis Corney – Shani and Lloyd Court 

Immaculate Heart of Mary  
Sunday, August 29th 

Sunday, September 5th 

 
10:30 a.m. 
10:30 a.m. 

 
Stella McIntyre – Joyce Amirault and family  
Deceased family members – Paul and Donna Babineau   

 

Mass Times 
                     Saturdays Sundays 

         4:00 p.m. at Holy Ghost 
          7:00 p.m. at Holy Family 

8:30 a.m. at St. Jude’s 
10:30 a.m. at Immaculate Heart of Mary 

    To meet with Fr. Phil, Fr. Charlie or for Confession, call to make an appointment – 386-6178  

We pray to bring strength and health to those who are sick, 
including Bill Stafford, James and Audrey Campbell and Donald 
Savoie (brother of Lillianne Gauvin and Donalda Beaulieu). 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

We also pray for those who have died, including Cecilia Fraser, 
Kevin Kavanaugh (brother of Al Kavanaugh), Doris Constantine 
and Terry Murphy (brother of Colleen Murphy). 

22nd Sunday in  

Ordinary Time 

August 29th, 2021 
 



Daily Readings (Week of August 30th – September 5th, 2021) 
Monday  1 Thessalonians 4:13-18 Luke 4:16-30 

Tuesday 1Thessalonians 5:1-6, 9-11 Luke 4:31-37 

Wednesday Colossians 1:1-8 Luke 4:38-44 

Thursday Colossians 1:9-14 Luke 5:1-11 

Friday (St. Gregory the Great) Colossians 1:15-20 Luke 5:33-39 

Saturday Colossians 1:21-23 Luke 6:1-5 

Sunday (23rd Sunday in OT) Isaiah 35:4-7 James 2:1-5 Mark 7:31-37 

 

Food Banks 
 

Holy Family Church - The need is always great for items such as toothpaste, 
toothbrushes, soap, razors, toilet paper and deodorant.  Also, rice, pasta, cereal and paper 
towels.  

Holy Ghost and Immaculate Heart of Mary - We gladly accept whatever is offered but 
right now, there is a need for ladies’ deodorant, cakes of soap, toothbrushes and shampoo.    

St. Jude’s – Thank you so much for whatever you can give to the Salisbury Helping Hands 
Food Bank and right now we could certainly use Mr. Noodles, sugar, corn niblets, canned 
salmon, pancake syrup, jam, cereal (all kinds) and there’s also a need for dish soap and 
laundry detergent.  So appreciated! 

 

Sacrament of Baptism 
Through the Sacrament of Holy Baptism, we welcome these sweet children: 

Isla, cherished daughter of Cameron and Ebony 
& 

James Kenneth, beloved son of Phil and Kate 

May the grace and blessings received at Baptism guide you both throughout your 
lives and may this holy occasion bring your families great joy. 

God bless you little ones – beautiful children of God! 
 

Did You Know?     

God’s word is a seed and he wishes to plant that seed in our hearts!  It is the job of each person 
to cultivate their heart so that the seed has fertile ground in which to grow.  

                                   Pg 340, Sourcebook 2020)                                                                              

 

The Everyday Grace of Weekday Mass 

Immaculate Heart of Mary Church will resume celebrating Mass on  
Wednesday mornings at 9:00 a.m. beginning September 8th. 

Holy Family Church will resume celebrating Mass on  
Monday mornings at 9:00 a.m. beginning, September 20th. 

 

Congratulations to a wonderful couple, Ken and Carmelle Cochrane, as they 
celebrate their 55th Wedding Anniversary! 

Be completely humble and gentle, be patient, bearing with one another in love. 

  (Ephesians 4:2) 



SEPTEMBER 1ST IS WORLD DAY OF PRAYER FOR THE CARE OF CREATION 
Prayer for the Season of Creation 2021 

On September 1st, 1989, His Holiness Dimitrios I, Patriarch of 
Constantinople, decreed the first day of September as a day of special 
reverence and prayer for the Safeguarding of Creation. The Orthodox 
Church continues to celebrate this important day, the start of the 
liturgical year, with the reading of Chapter 1 of Genesis. 

Since 2008, The World Council of Churches has encouraged all Christian 
denominations to observe and celebrate this day.  In 2015, Pope Francis 
announced that the Catholic Church would also mark September 1st as 

the World Day of Prayer for the Care of Creation.  It provides an occasion for Christians from various churches 
around the world to gather together in prayer for the well-being of the earth, our common home. 

’This is the season for letting our prayer be inspired anew by closeness to nature ... to reflect on our lifestyles ...  
for undertaking prophetic actions ... directing the planet towards life, not death.’’         Pope Francis 

We must recognize and assume our Christian responsibility to care for and respect the 
rightful place occupied by each element of Creation in our common home. 

His All-Holiness, Ecumenical Patriarch Bartholomew of Constantinople calls upon all faithful 
to ‘’realize that the protection of the natural environment is the spiritual responsibility of  

each and every one of us.’’ 
 

Holy Ghost Church 

Dear parishioners, we have just received our insurance bill and want to 
advise everyone that it has gone up by $446.63 to a total $5044.88.   

Please keep us in mind. 

 

Congratulations to Shirley Teahan this month’s winner of $50! 

 

Holy Family Church 

Local Parish Council (LPC) elections will be held in the Fall 2021! 

Your LPC is a leadership group – a group where Fr. Phil and fellow parishioners work 
together to consider the needs of the whole parish and to ensure that all parishioners are 

included in parish life!   If you, or anyone you know, wants to serve, please let us know.   

We want you to be part of the future of our Parish! 

 

Once again, Holy Family Church will be collecting School Supplies to help the 
less fortunate and we invite anyone who would like to donate, to do so! 

A box has been placed at the back of Holy Family Church and supplies will be 
delivered to the schools in September! 

All types of school supplies are welcome and especially pencils and 
duotangs!  Thank you everyone! 



From the Offices of Faith Development, Liturgy and Youth Faith Development 
Ellen - 857- 9952 or ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com 

Trevor - 857-4879 or trevord.diocese@gmail.com 

Tending the Soil, Tending the Sower, 2021 
This year’s catechists’ formation will take place on September 18th at Immaculate 

Heart of Mary Church, beginning at 8:30 a.m. and finishing by 2:00 p.m.  This 
year’s presenters will be: 

 
Trevor Droesbeck - Faithful Voices:  Conversations with Canadian Young 

People 
 

Claudette Derdaele - Listening, Attending, Preparing, and Hearing 
 

Margot McAloon-Parker (Diocese of Saint John) - Accompanying Families:  
Wisdom from the New Directory for Catechesis 

 

While of particular interest to catechists working with children, the day is open to all those who work in 
the ministry of catechesis, i.e. marriage preparation, RCIA, baptismal preparation. 

Pre-registration is necessary.  Registration deadline is September 15th.   
Register through the diocesan website:  www.diomoncton.ca →  

Pastoral Offices → Children’s Catechesis → Formation Opportunities 

Contact Ellen at 857-9951 / ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com or  
Trevor at 857-4879 / trevord.diocese@gmail.com  for more information. 

Participation in this day of formation is critical for all those who will be catechist coaches or 
helpers with children’s catechesis. 

 

We Have a New Name! 
Effective September 1st, the former Offices of Faith Development and Youth Faith 
Development will be referred to as the Office for Evangelization and Catechesis.  
This change better reflects the movement of the universal church toward 
acknowledging that catechesis and evangelization go hand in hand as we accompany 
adults, youth, and children on their journeys of faith.  It will also put us in sync with 
the National Office for Evangelization and Catechesis at the Canadian Conference of 
Catholic Bishops.  What will not change, however, is the work which Trevor and 
Ellen do – Trevor will continue to support youth ministry and Ellen will continue to 
support children and adult catechesis for the English sector of the archdiocese.   

 

39th Annual Acadieville Parish Picnic! 

    Saturday, September 4th 

From 1:00 p.m. to 5:00 p.m. and  
         8:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 
           Bingo at 1:00 p.m. 
   Mass Saturday at 7:00 p.m. 

                                     Sunday, September 5th  
                                     From 1:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m. 

                                                             Bingo at 1:00 p.m. 
                                Supper (beef and turkey) at the 
                          Community Centre from 3:00-6:00 p.m. 

Adults $18 and children $8.  

Various games, canteen, and local musical talents on location! 
Come share our fun!   

Welcome to one and all! 

mailto:ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com
mailto:trevord.diocese@gmail.com
http://www.diomoncton.ca/
mailto:ellen.diocesemoncton@gmail.com
mailto:trevord.diocese@gmail.com


Immaculate Heart of Mary Church 

EXTRA!  EXTRA! READ ALL ABOUT IT! 
On September 28th, we will be hosting our very first Card Party of 2021! 

 

Donations gratefully accepted and these could be cucumbers, tomatoes, lettuce, or  
maybe a dessert (homemade only, please).  Thank you! 

 

                   Please note that the new cost will be $12. 
So, be sure to join us and mark these dates on your calendar! 

              In 2021 - September 28th and November 9th 
                    In 2022 - January 11th and April 19th 

To book a table, please call Shirley at 387-7122 
 
Protocols which will be in place to address COVID safety, are as follows: 

 all workers (those in kitchen, servers, registration table, clean-up crew, etc) 
will wear masks and gloves 

 sanitizer will be placed at various locations such as registration table, washrooms 
and water table 

 salad and dessert plates will be covered with plastic wrap 
 desserts will be delivered on the food carts, by servers, rather than buffet style 
 tables will be socially distanced 
 bottled water will be provided, paper cups will be available 

 

Memorial Gifts are a special way to give to the life and works of the church.  These gifts can be made 
in memory of a loved one and they can also be made to honour a living person. 

During the month of August 2021 

At St. Jude’s, donations were made to Our Lady of Mercy Cemetery in memory of: 

Doris Constantine by Debbie Sebastien, Ron and Faye O’Blenis, Carmella Williams,  
Norman and Evelyn Jaillet, Bessie Lutes, Brent Lutes 

At Immaculate Heart of Mary, donations were made to the church in memory of: 

Ron Robichaud by Al and Corinne Kavanaugh, Simone and Linda Berry, Leo and Beryl Ronan 
June Robichaud by Adeline Fisher, Al and Corinne Kavanaugh, Simone and Linda Berry,  

Leo and Beryl Ronan 
Ron and June Robichaud by Dan and Carol Lunney, Al and Bridget Daly 

Basil Thibodeau by Al and Corinne Kavanaugh, Leo and Beryl Ronan 
Pattilynn LaForest by Simone Berry 

Joseph Chase by Simone Berry 
Betty Ann Fewer by Paul and Suzanne McLaughlin 

Gladys Gorey by Al and Corinne Kavanaugh 
Cecilia Fraser by Don Gass, Sarah Meyer, Charles and Judy Best 

 

Weekly Offerings for all Churches – August 21st/22nd, 2021 

All offerings for all churches within the grouping will be posted in our next bulletin. 

Note 

Date! 



 

 


